First Grade News
Mrs. Wojcik
October 19, 2018
Reading: Our new story is realistic fiction, “A Musical Day.” Our target skill is sequence of events. We continue working with words that have the sound of short o and l-blends (bl, cl, fl, gl, pl, sl). In English, we will work on identifying and writing telling sentences (statements). We will also work on writing a thank you note. The Phonics test will be on Thursday and the story test will be on Friday.
[bookmark: _Hlk522863915]Spelling: This week’s list contains words with the short o sound and l-blends. Our test will be on Friday.
Math: We will finish working on Ch. 3-Addition Strategies.  We will work on adding 3 digits (3+2+1=6) and solving story problems. Some of the lessons in this chapter can be tricky.  Be sure to keep the pages sent home each day to refer to when completing homework. The test on this chapter will be on Friday.
[bookmark: _GoBack]During technology this week, the students visited some websites to practice math facts. I have added these sites to my web page for practice at home. We also went on the Think Central website and visited the Animated Math Models. This can also be used at home to help reinforce what we are covering in class.
					REMINDERS
**Monday—Friday—Red Ribbon Week
**Thursday—End of 1st Quarter
**Library is on Thursdays. Be sure to return books so your child can check out new books.
**Friday—STARS Movie Night
**Friday—Friend Friday
						Have a great week!    
							Mrs. Wojcik
